
 
 

July 21, 2020 

 

Prof. Ileana Munoz Landron, Chancellor 
Escuela de Artes Plasticas y Diseno de Puerto Rico 
PO Box 9021112 San Juan, PR 00902-1112 
ileanmunozlandron@eap.edu (787) 725-8120  
 
Dear Chancellor Munoz Landron: 
 

I’m writing to confirm receipt and acceptance of the revised Self Study Design submitted 
by Escuela de Artes Plasticas y Diseno de PR (Escuela), received July 21, 2020.  I want 
to  recognize the Steering Committee for their thoughtful approach to this process, in 
special to Dean Luis Brigantty, Co-Chair Dr. Shirley Tavares and to yourself, for the  
dedication and high level of commitment shows all through the document. The special 
consideration for the details and the section on critical resources will certainly be of 
benefit to all your community. 
 
Your institution has prepared a design that will be your roadmap through a meaningful 
self-study as Escuela continues through the process until the Spring of 2022. The 
Institutional Priorities as expressed will promote an interactive learning and engaging 
environment. They are timely and will be central to guiding the Steering Committee and 
the working groups in their tasks.  My advice is to focus in the development and 
completing the loop in all assessment processes. Ensure sufficient time and resources, 
to make this  a meaningful process, to complete all the needed aspects of this Design in 
the self-study process.  The more you involve and empower all constituents the more 
coherent and demonstrable the results will be for Escuela de Artes Plasticas y Diseno 
de Puerto Rico.  Assess, keep data available and share it. 
 

Please feel free to call or reach out to me for any questions or assistance you may need 

(787 477-0956). 

 
Best regards, 

 

 

 

Hilda Colon-Plumey, Ed.D. 

MSCHE Vice President Field Institutional Relations  

and Liaison hmcolon@msche.org 

c. : Dr Shirley Tavares, Co-Chair, investigacionesz@eap.edu 

Prof. Luis Brigantty, Dean of Academic Affairs and Co-Chair lbrigantty0007@eap.edu 
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